Belle Wood

From: . Annie Laufman <annielaufman@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 3:22 PM

To: BCPUD

Subject: support for Tacherra Ranch residents

I"'m writing to express my support for the emergency housing proposal that is part of the Tacherra Ranch Project.

The water use at the property is not new. These residents need access to water for basic health and hygiene. Let’s
support these vulnerable members of our community and take this opportunity to create more equity.

Annie Laufman
443-852-2549




